
.

June 14, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr. Attorney General:

I am very concerned by private college fraud. This country has the

best private colleges in the world. It also has a number of truly terrible

ones. The past twenty years has seen a growth of private institutions prey-

ing on students. Poorer children of people without college degrees have

been particularly affected. This has greatly expanded the debt crisis for

young adults and serves as a barrier to social mobility. Today Secretary

DeVos moved to block the minimal regulation that was about to take ef-

fect. Besides being immoral and likely illegal this action presents a conflict

of interest around the President’s ownership of such an institution. Your

office has been at the forefront in holding these predators to account. I am

pleased to see that you are continuing the tradition by joining today’s suit

challenging the Education Department’s action.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our remarkable education system.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


